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Saturday, March 29th 2:00pm 

  

Location: Joe Gimpel’s shop. 

803 Gatepark Dr. #101 

Daytona Beach, FL 

  
  

Refreshments and light snacks 
provided 

  
 

 

Good afternoon Sunshine Chapter members,  
 
As you all know, we lost our secretary, Carl Sorenson, in a motorcycle 
accident last October, and we have diligently been looking for a replacement 
for Carl. Luck for us, we have found one. 
 
We want to take the opportunity to announce the addition of Mark Wesson 
to our interim Board of Directors as the secretary for the chapter until we 
have the election of officers meeting.  
 
This email will also serve as a two-week notice and invitation for the: 
Sunshine Chapter Meeting 
Officer Election Nominations 
Saturday, March 29th 2:00pm  
Location: Joe Gimpel’s shop.  
803 Gatepark Dr. #101 
Daytona Beach, FL  
 
Please welcome Mark to the fold when you see him at the March 29th 
meeting. Please direct any questions to Mark regarding the meeting.  
 
Agenda 
 
• The Treasurer will provide a report of finances for the chapter. 
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• The President/Board will provide Post-Event report.  
• The Secretary will read the minutes of the Board meetings conducted 
since their interim placements. 
• The President/Board will announce that nominations for all officer 
positions. Nominations will be accepted at this meeting. Elections will be 
held at the next meeting in April.  
• The Board will seek volunteers  This is your opportunity to come forward 
and help make this the best chapter in the AMCA. We need help in all areas. 
• There will be ample time for discussion of all agenda items/areas. We will 
use the Roberts Rule for meeting conduct and the AMCA MS Documents for 
conducting meetings.  
• We really, look forward to seeing all of you and getting our chapter back to 
the best there is and will be. 
 
Thank you, 
The Sunshine Chapter Board. 
President, Steve Obst 
Vice President, Frank Lipinski 
Secretary, Mark Wesson 
Treasurer, Joe Gimpel 
Trustee, Gerry Harris 

 

                  

 

Sunshine Chapter Secretary 
Phone: (407)509-0030 
mark@wessonair.com 
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